




March 13, 2019 

RE: NOTIFICATION TO ADJOINING PROPERTY OWNERS - GRANDWOOD RANCH 
SUBDIVISION 
       
Dear Adjoining Property Owner: 

The developer of the below described property, Grandwood Enterprises, LLC, William Herebic 
II, Managing Member, is currently applying to the El Paso County Board of County 
Commissioners to (1) Rezone a portion of their property from RR5 (5 ac min lots) to RR2.5 (2.5 
ac min lots) and (2) approval of a Preliminary Plan for the property. 

The Grandwood Ranch subdivision is located within portions of the S1/2 of the N1/2 of Section 
19, Township 115, Range 66W of the 6th PM.  More specifically, the proposed subdivision is 
located at the northeast corner of the intersection of Higby Road and Fairplay Drive. The 151 
acre parcel is currently zoned RR5 (5 acre minimum lot size).   

ZONE CHANGE APPLICATION – RR5 TO RR2.5 

The applicant is requesting a zone change from RR5 (5 acre minimum lot size) to RR2.5 (2.5 
acre minimum lot size) to allow for the development of 48 single family residential lots at a 
minimum of 2.5 acres each.  This zone change would comprise the entirety of the property. 

PRELIMINARY PLAN APPLICATION 

The applicant is also requesting approval of a 151 acre Preliminary Plan detailing the lot and 
roadway geometrics required to facilitate the 48 proposed single family residential lots.  
Attached is a copy of the proposed Preliminary Plan. 

Proposed improvements within the subdivision include County owned and maintained asphalt 
surfaced roadways, drainage improvements, electric service, natural gas service and telephone 
service. All new utilities will be below grade.  Grading and drainage earth moving activities within 
the single family residential area will be limited to roadway, drainage and utility installation 
areas. 

Water will be provided via individual on site wells operated through a State approved Water 
Augmentation Plan.  Waste water will be treated via individual on site septic systems, designed 
and constructed to County and State Health Department standards. 

You may appear in person at the Planning Commission’s and / or Board of County 
Commissioner’s public hearings regarding these requests or, if unable to attend, submit a 
statement expressing your opinions and comments on the applications.  Your comments should 
be sent to El Paso County Development Services Department, 2880 International Circle, 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80910 Attn: Nina Ruiz.  The date, time and location of the future 
public hearings regarding these applications may be obtained by contacting the El Paso County 
Planning and Community Development Department at 719.520.6300. 

Should you have any questions regarding these applications, please contact either Nina Ruiz at 
719.520.6313 or myself at 719.651.9152. 

Regards, 

William Herebic 
GRANDWOOD ENTERPRISES, LLC 
719.651.9152 
herebic5@msn.com
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